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It went up on the state web site September 17.  A notice was emailed to members of the link.  26 emails came back as undeliverable.  I'm sure there are some members who didn't receive notice due to their names/emails are not on the current 2018-2019 chapter spreadsheet listings on the website. Next due date for materials is January 1, 2019.

